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Oliver Hoban

From: Planning Liaison 
Sent: 22 May 2023 09:30
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: RE: 4/23/2093/0R1 - PLOT 7, BONNY MEADOWS, MORESBY PARKS, WHITEHAVEN

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
us email to our IT Helpdesk  

 

Good morning, 
 
thank you for your email. 
 
United UƟliƟes have no comments to make, the drainage for this development is being deal with under planning 
applicaƟon 4/21/2327/0R1. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 

Tracy Churchman 
Planning Analyst 
Planning, Landscape and Ecology 

  
 

unitedutilities.com 

If you have received a great service today why not tell us? 
Visit: unitedutilities.com/wow 
 
Our Planning Team can be contacted by email at   
 


